
    FEB/MAR 2024	 Yea, though I walk through the valley of the shadow of death, I will fear no evil: for 
thou art with me; thy rod and thy staff they comfort me. Psalm 23:4 

        	   

                    AMAZON RIVER MISSIONS                       
Dear Church, 

By the Mercy and Grace of our Lord Jesus and prayers of all our church, we were able to reach our mission field 
(Silves, Amazonas , Brazil)). I have received the miracle of life, each of you is a part of what God has done and will 
continue to do so. Praise the Lord. In these two months it was a period of adjustments, recovery of health, 
organization and maintenance of the Acampo Luz da Vida, boats and also visitations in the villages. 

The visits to the houses of the riverside dwellers continue, most are now aware that we are back, the receptivity 
could not to be different, the affection and love from our brothers and sisters of the Sanabani river, comfort us. We 
feel how much they love and care about us, and so do we in the same way. We have received visits and phone 
calls from some distant communities who have came to the Acampo Luz da Vida Mission base to visit us. That’s 
gratifying, thank God.  

God brought me to the memory of the first time we arrived here on the Sanabani River, we came in boat Luz da 
Vida, only Stela and I, of course directed by the Holy Spirit. We did not know anyone in this area of the river, and 
today, you can hardly find anyone who hasn’t hear of the Missionaries from Mississippi Baptist Church who lived in 
a wooden boat preaching the Word of God on the Urubu and Sanabani rivers.  

               

        



We had some problems on the Luz da Vida boat and Nova Vida Lunch boat, we managed to fix some things, but there is still a 
lot of work and time to be done. 

            

Lights and air conditioning were fixed 

              



We're working on the Chapéu de Palha, making benches for the up coming Mother's Day event.  

          
        We have a tricycle to transport materials and supplies to the mission house.                                  

            
The Gospel, the Good News has been spread in the Amazon River. Thanks to your help, prayers and support. You 
all are part of the advancement of the Kingdom of God. Many things happened to prevent the preaching of the 
gospel. Our Heavenly Father, who called us and is in charge of this mission, is Greater than any obstacle we face! 
PTL 

Donations Mailed To 
AMAZON RIVER MISSIONS 
1649 Old Fannin Rd. 
Flowood, MS 39232 Phone: Todd 601-383-3457 
Email:  todd.moore2011@gmail.com 
Website: amazonrivermissions.org 
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